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PRESS RELEASE 

Emergency Utility Repair 1309 Gulf Blvd 
 

Pinellas County Utilities (contractor-Rowland, Inc.) is currently completing an 

Emergency Utility Repair at 1309 Gulf Blvd.  
 

Due to the complexity of the situation, the repair is anticipated to be conducted 

throughout the week and possibly be completed by Friday. 
 

You are asked to use extreme caution within the construction zone while the repair is 

being completed as the pattern of traffic flow between 13th Ave. and 14th Ave. has been 

temporarily adjusted to allow for the completion of the repair.  
 

The City will issue updates via Text My Gov, the City’s website and Facebook pages. 
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